

Irish Update

February 21, 2025

The enrollment link is now open for the 2025-2026 School Year, Preschool 3 – 8th grade. New families can go to Enrollment link

St. Mary Catholic School website Admissions tab

Changes for the 2025-2026 year will include our Preschool 3 program going to a morning session (9:00-11:30 AM) and an afternoon session (12:30-3:00 PM) 4 days per week, Tuesday-Friday. To inquire about admission or schedule a tour, please call the school office at (740)374-8181 or email tammibradley@stmaryscatholic.org





Monday, March 3rd- Dr. Seuss day.
Wear crazy socks with your uniform!
Tuesday, March 4th-Mardi Gras/Going
Wild. Bring a stuffed animal to read
with (uniform day) A pancake lunch is
being provided by H & S.
Wednesday, March 5th-Ash

Wednesday, uniforms required, quiet afternoon reading with a blanket

Thursday, March 6th-The Magic of Reading Day (uniform day)

Friday, March 7th-Character Day!

Dress as your favorite fictional character







St. Mary Lenten fish fry is right around the corner! Fish fry will be every Friday, March 7th-April 11th from 5-7 PM. Stay tuned for more details as it gets closer as it is one of the most anticipated and favorite events of the year!!!!!

Home and School News

Thank you to everyone that purchased from Wings Etc. this past Sunday.

Fat Tuesday lunch!! Home and school will be funding a fun Fat Tuesday lunch on March 4. Lunch will be pancakes and sausage for the entire school! Homeroom parents will coordinate sides for each individual class. Volunteers to help serve and clean up can sign up in Track It Forward.

Helpful info about volunteer hours:

Each family is asked to volunteer a MINIMUM of 50 hours each school year. Our school relies on the helping hands from so many people so please know, if you are available to continue volunteering after your 50 hours have been met, we greatly appreciate it. Continue logging them all. Volunteering is a great way to be involved in your child's everyday school life. You meet other parents, get to know the other kids in your child's class.

Bingo and Fish fry hours DO count towards your total but are still MANDATORY obligations even after your 50 hours have been met. Both of these programs provide a significant amount of necessary funds for our school.

Our next meeting will be Thursday February 27 at 3:45 pm in the Parish center. Everyone is invited to join!



The Irish Baseball team is looking to fill a few spots on the 12 u baseball team this spring. Players cannot turn 13 before April 30th. If interested, please contact Aaron Heiss at 740-525-5086.

